
 
 

August 28, 2014 
 
            Notification 2014-14 

 
TO:   ALL PARTICIPATING LENDERS 
 
SUBJECT: SINGLE FAMILY HOUSING STAFF OUT OF THE OFFICE ON FRIDAY, 

SEPTEMBER 5TH FOR A DAY-LONG TRAINING 
 
 
  The purpose of this notification is to inform you that Single Family Housing staff will be out of 
the office for a day-long training session on Friday, September 5, 2014.  Please note the following; 
 
 

• Interest rates will be published as usual on Friday, September 5th 
 

• Wire instructions for closings to be held September 5th – September 8th, 2014 must be 
received no later than 2 p.m. on Tuesday, September 3, 2014 

 
 
 As always, we appreciate your continued participation in our programs. If you have any 
questions concerning this notification or suggestions for improvements, please contact one of the 
following: Vicki Jones at jonesv@mdhousing.org, Ed Anthony at anthony@mdhousing.org,  
Pat Smith at smithp@mdhousing.org, Catherine Kraemer-Dale at kraemer-dale@mdhousing.org 
or Bill Milko at milko@mdhousing.org. 
. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Jacquelyn MitchellJacquelyn MitchellJacquelyn MitchellJacquelyn Mitchell    
Jacquelyn Mitchell, Operations Manager 
Single Family Housing 
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